


                    

 

   

 

Should you still wish to hear from us on the 2 April I will of course ensure that the most appropriate 
colleague can join you for the hearing to give evidence. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any further queries on this or any other area of the 
Commission’s work. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

Andrew Rhodes 
Chief Executive 




